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July 

 Thursday 7/28, 8/4, 8/11, & 8/18 —

Discovery Class—Money Matters 

(class runs end of July into August) 

August 

 31st—Walworth County Fair Outing 

September 

 1st & 2nd—Walworth County Fair 

Outing 

 5th—VIP Closed for Labor Day 

 TBA—Discovery Class—Your Voice, 

Your Vote 

October 

 13th– Discovery Class—Verbal Judo, 

Handling Conflict Appropriately 

November 

 6th—Stir It Up Fundraiser at Elkhorn 

Area High School 

 TBA—Discovery Class—Creations in 

Clay 

 24th—VIP Closed for Thanksgiving 

 25th—VIP Closed in observation of 

Thanksgiving 

December 

 9th—Annual Holiday Party 

 23rd—Closed in observation of 

Christmas 

 26th—Closed in observation of 

Christmas 

2016 Schedule 

 

Volunteer Opportunities 

Volunteers to work with individuals doing 
mock interviews and assisting resume 
writing.  The schedule is flexible, at least 
one hour, MondayðFriday between 

9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 

********************************* 
 

Our Reading Group needs a volunteer to 
come in for 1 hour a week to read with 
them. Thursdays, 2:00 p.m.ð3:00 p.m. 

VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHTñ CLIFF JOHNSON 
 

Cliff Johnson was introduced to VIP Services 
when he was taking a neighbor who was 
receiving services, to VIP dances.  He had 
figured that since he was waiting, he might as 
well help out.  Cliff started “helping out” in the 
kitchen at dances in 2007.   
 

In 2008, Cliff began volunteering in the 
Computer Lab where he continues to this day 
helping clients learn basic computer skills, 
research potential jobs and strengthen basic 
money skills.  Cliff also volunteers for the dances 
and many other special events that occur through out the year such as fundraisers, 
the annual cookout, and even assisting with outings in Day Services.  Because of his 
dedication, he has accrued over 3000 hours and has become one of our volunteer 
mentors working with new volunteers.  
 

Cliff stated that “working with the clients is like working with angels.  They say 
please and thank you and they appreciate everything you do for them.”  We feel 
that same way about Cliff.  Even when health issues have made volunteering 
difficult, he does what he can for the people at VIP.  If anyone ever wanted to know 
what it was like to volunteer at VIP, they only need to talk with volunteer 
extraordinaire, Cliff Johnson.   
 

Because of volunteers like you and Cliff, we are able to offer so much more to the 
individuals that we serve at VIP.  We can’t thank YOU enough for sharing your skills, 
talents, and passions with us! 

±Lt ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΥ  aƛŎƘŀŜƭ WƻƘƴǎƻƴΣ /ƭƛũ WƻƘƴǎƻƴ 

ϧ .Ǌƛ!ƴƴŀ IŜƴƴŜǎ 

WALWORTH COUNTY FAIR OUTINGS  
The Walworth County Fair is just around the corner.  Each 
year we take a few hours to attend the fair in small groups.   
While there, we can see our Art & Craft projects displayed 
(many with awards and ribbons),  eat delicious fair food, 
check out the farm animals and simply enjoy what the fair 
has to offer.  VIP needs volunteers to assist staff with the 
small groups of individuals. Duties include helping people 
find their areas of interest and accompanying an assigned 

group to events, such as the tractor pulls.   
 

Volunteer requirements for this outing are being able to walk and possibly push a 
wheelchair for extended lengths of time.  Volunteers must be at least 16 years old. 
There are 2-3 hour shifts available Wednesday, August 31, Thursday, September 1 
and Friday, September 2.   Day Services individuals will be attending on each of the 
three days and Work Services individuals will attend on Thursday.    

²Ŝ ƘƻǇŜ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǎ ǘǊŜŀǎǳǊŜŘ ²ŀƭǿƻǊǘƘ /ƻǳƴǘȅ ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴΗ    

 

 

If you or someone you know is interested in volunteering, please 
contact Lynne Dempsey, Volunteer Coordinator at 262-723-4043 x106 

or email at lynnedempsey@vipservices-inc.org. 

http://www.vipservices-inc.org
http://www.walworthcountyfair.com/
mailto:lynnedempsey@vipservices-inc.org
https://www.facebook.com/VIP-Services-Inc-117128761640757/


VIP Annual Cookout With a Hawaiian Flair 

The highly anticipated and enjoyed Annual Cookout was a tremendous success.  This year we added a new twist—the Summer 
dance with a Luau theme at the cookout.  This allowed for those individuals who have been unable to attend the evening dances, 
to dance the afternoon away with their friends.  Plus we still had time for favorites like Bingo, card/board games and the water 
sponge fight at the end of the day. 
 

It can be said that “food is the centerpiece of a cookout.”  Many heartfelt thanks to Board member, Beth Shodeen, Jon Kasnick of 
End Zone Bar & Grill and volunteer, Joanie Quick who generously provided the grill, a great selection of scrumptious food and ice 
cream cups for all to enjoy.   They certainly proved the proverb true!   
 

As part of the United Way of Walworth County’s Day of Action, we were also joined by Patti O’Brien from Volunteer Connection 
and amazing volunteers from Aurora Health to support the activities for attendees.  Some of the Aurora staff even joined in at the 
dance to take a couple spins on the floor!  With the combined efforts of our dedicated VIP volunteers along with the support of 
other community volunteers, we were able to have an awesome event.  Without the help of volunteers, VIP would not be able to 
host this well-deserved day of relaxation and fun.  Volunteers bring open hearts and laughter, sharing those gifts with everyone.  
     ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΗ   

CORPORATE VOLUNTEERING AT VIP SERVICES 

Genentech, a national biotechnology corporation recently spent the day 
volunteering at VIP with our Day Services clients.  Their employees 
helped prepare a taco bar with the fixings for everyone to partake in.  
After lunch it was time to exercise and not only did they help people 
achieve their fitness goals but also had fun doing interactive games.   
 

The experience was mutually beneficial and provided a meaningful day 
for all.  We look forward to working with the great folks at Genentech 
again as well as other corporate groups.  If you are interested in 
corporate volunteer opportunities, please contact Lynne Dempsey for 
more information.   
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http://uw-wc.org/
http://www.volunteerwalworth.org/

